
 

THIS YEAR’S 2021 FALL PRODUCT PROGRAM PROVIDES 
GIRLS WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO “RISE UP” WHILE 
LEARNING MORE ABOUT THE EMPEROR PENGUIN. 

Getting Your Troop Started for the 2021 Fall Product Program 
Here are the steps for getting your troop started in the GSNMT MagNut Program. MagNut is our council’s 
simple way of say Magazines and Nuts and those are the items Girl Scouts sell during the Fall Product 
Program along with candy.   
 
Step 1: Complete the 2021 Troop Fall Product Program Chair Agreement: 
Troop MagNut Chairs need to complete their Troop Chair Agreement form online at:  

https://forms.gle/FbLH3L8dvLYzGeKq7 
This lets us know who to give access to the 2021 Fall Product Program Training for Troop Chairs in 
gsLearn (our online training system).  
 

Step 2: Complete Trainings on gsLearn 
The training will be available on Monday, August 23rd at 5 pm. If you complete the Troop Chair Agreement 
by noon on Monday, August 23rd you will have access to the training when it goes live. You will be notified 
via email when the training is available. Volunteers who submit their form after August 23rd will gain 
access to the training within 24 hours of completing form and can check the gsLearn system for their 
training. gsLearn is now mobile friendly!   
 

Step 3: Check Email 
24 hours after completing training you will receive an email from GSNMT regarding picking-up materials, 
next steps, and Service Unit specific information. 
 

Step 4: Attend a MagNut Q&A Session  
If you have questions after completing the training or need additional assistance, you can attend a virtual 
Troop MagNut Q&A Session with the GSNMT Product Program Manager on Zoom. Dates for sessions 
will be provided in the training and follow-up email. The session is optional but highly recommended.   
 

Important Dates 
• September 14th: Deadline to complete training and families to complete Product Permission Forms to 

ensure troop can begin on the 1st day of the Fall Product Program 
• September 24th: Program begins – online ordering opens and girls may take orders in-person  
• October 17th: Last day to take orders on the paper order card  
• October 21st: Last day for online girl delivery orders 
• November 7th: Last day for online orders for magazines and shipped nut and chocolate orders  
• Week of November 8th: Nut and chocolate items will be delivered to Service Unit sites  
 
Fun Fact About the Emperor Penguin: 
Colonies of adults and chicks work together to huddle for warmth. 5,000 or more tightly  
packed adults and chicks shuffle around, so each takes a turn on the outside of the huddle  
where it’s cold. 

Questions? Contact us at customercare@nmgirlscouts.org or 505-343-1040 
The GIRL SCOUTS® name, mark and all associated trademarks and logotypes, including the Trefoil Design 
are owned by Girl Scouts of the USA. M2 Media Group is an official GSUSA licensed vendor. 
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